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Adelaide Hills Productivity and 
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Onkaparinga Valley Road, Safety Improvements 

       

 

We are delivering the Adelaide Hills Productivity and Road Safety 

Package to upgrade key strategic arterial roads in the region. The 

road improvements will support economic growth, improve road 

safety, and increase fire resilience. 

What’s happening: 
We are continuing to undertake works to improve safety along 

Onkaparinga Valley Road, between Verdun and Woodside. Additional 

asphalt works are required from Tiers Road to Jacaranda Drive, 

Woodside, to improve the ride quality in this location. 

How this affects you: 
There will be changes to traffic conditions to keep everyone safe. 

Traffic will be reduced to a single line with traffic controllers onsite to control the direction of travel. 

Please follow traffic management directions and onsite signage while works are in progress. Outside of 

work hours, speed restrictions will be required until line marking is fully completed in the coming weeks.  

Access to properties and businesses along Onkaparinga Valley Road will be maintained during the 

works wherever possible, with advance notice provided if there is a need to temporarily restrict driveway 

access. On-street parking along Onkaparinga Valley Road within the township of Woodside will be 

temporarily impacted during work hours while works are underway at this location.   

Pedestrians and cyclists might also need to use a different path while works are underway; however, 

signs will show you where to go. 

A few bus stops in the area might be affected for a short time. Please pay attention to the signs at the 

bus stops and check the latest updates at www.adelaidemetro.com.au for more information. 

During the works, there might be some noisy disruptions from time to time, but we'll do our best to keep 

the noise to a minimum. You might also notice some odours, which is normal during asphalt work. 

For any traffic or property access questions during night shift hours, please contact Fulton Hogan on  

1300 103 456. 

For further information: 
• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/adelaidehillsprs 

• Email at DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Call 1300 794 880 

When 

Monday 4 March 2024 and 
Tuesday 5 March 2024, 
weather permitting 

Hours of operation 

7pm to 6am  

Where 

Onkaparinga Valley Road, 
between Tiers Road and  
Jacaranda Drive, 
Woodside. 

http://www.adelaidemetro.com.au/

